
Dear Plotholders, 

 

Site Competition 

 

Congratulations go to for - 

Best Plotholder 

1st Jalal for Plot 164 

2nd Albi for Plot 60 

3rd Raed for Plot 64 

 

Best New Plotholder 

1st Carlos and Joveline for Plot 107 

2nd Frederica for Plot 160 

3rd Maria and Bobbie for Plot 101 

 

Best Water Harvesting went to Mr Ullah, Plot 73 

Best Flowers went to Clarisa, Plot 95 

 

All the winners received a cash prize and Best Plotholder and Best Flowers also received a 

silver cup which will have their names engraved on. 

 

We have also entered 4 plots this year to the Barnet Federations Plot competition and we 

will let you know how they do against all the entrants from Barnet. Fingers crossed for them. 

 

Trading Hut: 

The trading hut will be closed for 3 weeks from 14th – 29th August and re-opening on 

Saturday 4th September. 

 

Padlocks: 

Over the next week we will be putting a new lock on the main gate off the Hendon Way.  The 

code will be xxxx !. It is a new kind of lock which we are hoping will last longer than the 

previous ones until such times as we get the fob entry fitted. 

 

Bat survey: 

During week beginning 9th August 2021 there will be a bat survey l the large oak tree near 

the Clitterhouse Park gate.  There will be people doing the survey between 8pm and 6am on 

one night. So if you see intruders it will probably be them. 


